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Hopkins Education Foundation's Royal Bash and Online Auction 

 
Registration is now open at www.HopkinsEducationFoundation.org for HEF's 
Royal Bash. This annual event to celebrate and benefit Hopkins schools will be 
held on February 25, 2012 at the Golden Valley Golf and Country Club. The fun 
evening includes dinner, auctions, and dancing. 
 
Hopkins Education Foundation will also be hosting its Second Annual Online 
Auction that expands participation beyond the Bash attendees. Everyone in the 
Twin Cities is invited to bid on over 150 items Feb. 11-20, 2012 from their 
computer.  Last year, people from 11 states bid in the successful auction.  A link 
to the bidding or good auction site is on the Foundation’s website or you can visit 

http://tinyurl.com/HEFOnlineAuction  
 
Royal Bash, the primary fundraiser for the foundation, raised $140,000 last year.  
HEF has awarded over $1.9 million since 1995 to enhance education in Hopkins 
schools. 
 
For more information, visit www.HopkinsEducationFoundation.org or call 952-
988-4097. 
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